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The Haverstraw Bay 
Classic at Cortlandt Yacht 

Club Returns for 2022!

Every 
Generation 

is supported 
in this 

wonderful 
tournament

Kyle Brown, 2014.

The Tournament Committee is very happy to announce 
plans to move forward with an event for 2022! 

 Cortlandt Yacht Club 
has been very generous to 
host the event April 28,29,30 
& May 1. Croton Bait & Tackle 

& Lee’s Sporting Goods have again 
signed on to be the tournament entry 
locations.  Tournament representatives 
from Cortlandt Yacht Club, Admirals Cove 
Boat Club, & New Hamburg Yacht Club 
will also be involved. The Committee 
is making very exciting adjustments to 
the overall event & the prize packages 
to adapt to the current regulations 
regarding trophy striped bass on the 
Hudson. Please stay tuned to Boating on 
The Hudson & the Tournament Facebook 

page for upcoming announcements. 
Connor Harbolic, 2014.

These kids 
are returning 
to compete as 
adults, having 

competed 
in the last 6 

years.


